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Hextable Parish Council  
 Living Wage Policy

Hextable Parish Council employees will be paid at least £7.45 per hour.

The  UK's national minimum wage is currently £6.19 per hour.

HPC  chooses to pay the Living Wage which is calculated according to the basic cost of living in the UK.

Introducing this policy is a socially responsible thing to do. It is important in terms of helping lower-paid employees attain a fair and decent standard of living. Not paying a Living Wage may result in staff claiming tax credits or other in-work benefits which the local taxpayer pays. HPC as an employer takes the responsibility to pay a wage that allows someone to live without relying on benefits. 
This will be advertised on the Parish website and will encourage businesses that provide services directly to the council to consider paying the Living Wage.

It is anticipated that this policy will benefit the Council:

· Better productivity/motivation

· Higher quality staff

· Better attendance

· Easier recruitment and retention
The Council will increase the minimum hourly rate in line with future changes.
All HPC staff are currently above the present rate of ‘Living Wage’.  
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